
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  B E I N G  A  PA R T  O F  T H I S  I M P O R TA N T  P R O C E S S

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is extending the 
public comment period for the Oklahoma City Boulevard until June 
13, 2014. The decision to continue to accept comments longer than the 
standard 14-day period was made after careful consideration of the public 
comments and questions received to date. Additional information will be 
posted on ODOT’s website at www.okladot.state.ok.us on or before May 
30, in order to help address questions and eliminate confusion on the project. 
All comments received to date, as well as new comments, are important and 
will be considered as part of the overall environmental process.

ODOT and the City of Oklahoma City are asking local citizens to take 
advantage of the longer comment period to voice their opinions about their 
priorities for the Boulevard.  The public is encouraged to continue to check 
ODOT’s website for additional information that is being made available.

ADDITIONAL BOULEVARD INFORMATION
P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

OKLAHOMA
DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st St.,
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

ODOT
WANTS
YOUR
INPUT


